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Sub-Committees and Areas the Council Chose to Cover

The North Hardin Site-Based Council chose to cover those areas as outlined in the law and appropriate committees were established.

1.   Assessment

2.   Budget

3.   Buildings and Grounds

4.   Consolidated Plan

5.   Curriculum

6.   Discipline

7.   Professional Development

8.   School Climate/Communications

9.   Student Support Services

10. Technology

NHHS SBDM COMMITTEES
2004-05

Assessment

David Allan

Fawnda Cox

Gary Emberton

Jeanne Gray

Shelly Hasty 

Bob Moore, Chair

Mike Radford

Budget
Maria Batistoni





James Beard

Debbyee Blair

Angela Cannon

Dianne Cottrell

Carla Davies, Parent, 351-1431

Bill Dennison, Chair

Stan Dulin

Chuck Goodlet

Kris Hodge

Lin Linder

Chris Rose

Tonya Vowels

Shelia Wilkinson

Buildings and Grounds

Robbie Boles

Greg Gumm

Kristin Hall

Wayne Hayden

Crad Jaggers

Dale Johns

Les May

Sheila Newman

James Slaven

Keith Smith

Jim Stone

Les Tharp, Chair

Harold Tucker

Debby Whelan

Comprehensive School Improvement Plan

Debbyee Blair

Angela Cannon

Carol Dymowski, Parent, 351-1816

Gary Emberton

Isadora Ewing, Parent, 351-4149

Robin Greunke

Michelle Hasty

Tracy Hawkins

Laura McGray, Chair

Beth Richardson

Joe Washington

Curriculum
Leann Blair

Theresa Burks

Chuck Campbell

Judy Campbell, Chair

Pam Carter

Fawnda Cox

Carla Davies, Parent, 351-1431

Brenda DelRosario, Parent, 351-4491

Gary Emberton

Brian Froedge

Becky Grant

Paul Gray

Shelly Hasty

Iris Hodge

Kris Hodge

Lisa Pepper, Parent, 877-5003

Tony Perkins



Ray Phelps



Susan Plotner



Chris Rose 

Lisa Smith 

Shanae Thompson

Tonya Vowels
Shelia Wilkinson

Discipline

Debra Berenbroick

Jennifer Bishop

Cindy Brown, Chair

Deanna Brunson, Parent, 

Charla Burchett

Patty Carey, Parent, 351-4779

Cherie Carmona, Parent, 352-4346

Brenda DelRosario, Parent, 351-4491

Crystal Dick

Isadora Ewing, Parent, 352-4149

Olivia Farris

David Fredricks

Chuck Goodlet

Dwain Patton

Lisa Pepper, Parent, 877-5003

Ray Phelps

Becky Polston

Elsa Sharlow

Mary Ann Vance

Professional Development

Areti Baldwin

Carla Davies, Parent, 351-1431

Gary Emberton

Tony Garrison

Melinda Greenwell

Pat Hendricks

Katrina Leary

Laura McGray

April Pieper 

Michelle Russell

Elsa Sharlow

Nancy Smith

Bobbi-Lynn Thompson, Chair

Shanae Thompson

Tonya Vowels

Sherri Yates, Parent, 877-5822

School Climate/Communications

Gina Aldridge

Cindy Brown, Chair

Joan Caldwell

Iris Cole

Dianne Cottrell

Fawnda Cox

Krista Cox

Tina Gray

Robin Greunke

Shelly Hasty

Lydia Insko

Michelle Kessler

Traci Morris

Melissa Paul

Jim Stone

Joe Washington

Student Support Services

Angela Adams

Ron Bevars

Jennifer Bishop

Sam Franklin

Sara Lackner

Heather Nagel

Mary Parker

Les Tharp, Chair

Technology

David Allan

James Beard

Debbyee Blair

Larry Downs

Lisa Flatt, Parent, 352-5321

Michelle Kessler

Lin Linder, Co-Chair

Patty Lirot

Heather Nagel

Mary Parker

Dwain Patton

Lisa Pepper, Parent, 877-5003

April Pieper

Susan Plotner, Co-Chair

Chris Rose

Jayne Shagool


Judy Skees

Joey Stinson

Bobbi-Lynn Thompson

Dan Townsend

Tonya Vowels

SUCCESSES / COMPLETION OF PROJECTS

· North Hardin’s 2004 CATS index score increased five points from the preceding year 2003 (70 to 75).  Principal Dennison presented programs for the site-based council, the PTSA, the Faculty and Staff, Radcliff Rotary and the Radcliff/Hardin County Chamber of Commerce informing the groups of the highlights of the CATS testing results.

· The SBDM Council conducted an achievement gap analysis using the 2004 CATS data.  Targeted areas previously identified all showed improvement.

· Principal Dennison presented an overview of what North Hardin has been doing to improve student learning at the 29th Annual KASC (Kentucky Association of School Councils) Conference in October 2004. Members of the North Hardin Leadership Team also presented how we have closed the special education achievement gap to the Kentucky Board of Education in May, 2005.

· NHHS SBDM council allocated Title I funds to hire two instructional assistants (Computer Lab/Library Media Center and SRA Reading program). Two teachers were hired with Title 1 funds, a teacher for the SRA Reading comprehension program, and a teacher for our SRA Algebra program.
· Our Credit Recovery Program using the PLATO Learning System Software was a huge success. During the 04-05 school year, our students made up 155 half (1/2) credits.

· North Hardin High School received full accreditation by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Secondary and Middle Schools (SACS) and the Commission on International and Trans-Regional Accreditation for 2005.

· The Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) was reviewed and impact checks were conducted mid-year and approved by the SBDM council.

· A portfolio information night was held for parents of seniors to acquaint parents with the portfolio graduation requirements. A portfolio handbook was developed by the English department and distributed to every senior.

· An ad hoc committee has aligned our SBDM policies with the Standards and Indicators for School Improvement.

· Project Graduation was held this year and had a record attendance.

· The school hosted a well attended Senior Scholarship Night and school Awards Night.

· The North Hardin Wind Symphony was invited to perform at the 58th Annual Midwest Band Directors Clinic in Chicago in December, and was successful in raising the funds to send the students to this prestigious event.  As a result of the wind symphony’s performance in Chicago, the group has been invited to perform at Carnegie Hall in New York in March 2006.  Major fundraising efforts are underway to afford North Hardin students this once-in-a-lifetime event.

GOALS FOR 2005-06:

· To implement and monitor the strategies and initiatives outlined in the NHHS Comprehensive School Improvement Plan.  The CSIP will be monitored through impact checks reported regularly to the SBDM council.
· To analyze assessment data (CATS and MAP) and student work to continuously monitor and modify instruction to meet the students’ academic needs and to support proficient work.
· To continue to implement research-based instructional practices, embedding technology into instruction and focusing on content specific vocabulary.
· To focus on delivering a rigorous and relevant curriculum while developing meaningful relationships with our students.  
TITLE 1 FUNDING EXPENDITURES

· 1 ½ teaching positions for SRA Reading/English

· 1 teaching position for SRA Math

· Funding for ½ teaching position for “Alternatives I Make” Program

· Teacher’s Assistant Position in 9th grade SRA English

· Computer/Library Media Center assistant Position

SECTION 7 FUNDING EXPENDITURES

· 1 teaching position in Family/Consumer Science

· 1 Math teaching position

· 1 Science teaching position

· ½ counselor position

FURNITURE PURCHASES:  60 student desks, miscellaneous teacher desks and chairs, filing cabinets, chairs for the office

OTHER PURCHASES:  New sideline benches for football and soccer fields

TECHNOLOGY PURCHASES: SCHOOL YEAR 2004-2005

KETS Funding:

· Renewal to SIRS

· 1 Microsoft Office Update with Publisher

· 9 Licenses to Office/Windows

· 10 Licenses for Corel Bryce Software in Graphics Lab

· 7 Licenses/Software for Yearbook class

· 1 CD/RW for Administrator

· 4 Dell Student Computers for Graphics Lab

· 8 Student Computers in Tech Education

· 6 Teacher Computer Workstations

· 5 Printers for Classroom Use

· 2 Printer for Teacher Use

· 2 Laptops for Student/Teacher Use in Social Studies Department

· 2 File Servers for the Security Camera System

Title IID Funding:

· 5 Poster Software Licenses

· 15 Quarkxpress Licenses

· 4 VCR/DVD combos for classrooms

· 7 DVD Player for classroom

· 2 Televisions for classrooms

· 2 LCD Projectors for classrooms

The following has been placed in the front pages of the Parent/Student Handbook for 2005-2006.  This was a recommendation from the school council.

STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS - NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

2004-2005

· Seven seniors earned the highest diploma in the State - the Commonwealth Diploma – Ariel Brooks, Steven Hall, Kaitlin Kennedy, Erik Martinez, Angelika Masero, Allison Stokes, Pamela Vogel, and Cory Walker.

· Six seniors earned the highest achievement on portfolio scoring with a Distinguished rating –  Heather Evans, James Johnson, Billy Jones, Megan Lawson, Monica Magdangal, and Nina Martin.  Ninety-one students earned a proficient rating on the 2004-2005 portfolios.

· Seniors earned over $1 million in scholarship money during the 2004-2005 school year.

· Three students were chosen to participate in the Summer 2005 Governor's Scholars Program in Kentucky – Jessica Bondy, Steven McDonald, and Amanda Walker.

· Five seniors participated in the local Junior Miss Scholarship program – Samantha Bean, Ariel Brooks, Nicki Ponder, Rebekah Skeeters, and Andrea Voelker.  Ariel Brooks won the Scholastics category, and Rebekah Skeeters won Fitness, Poise, Talent, and 1st Runner-Up.

· Five seniors were selected for the annual Book of Gold honors – Tracy DeWitt, Christine Flickinger, Shelley Kylor, Kegan Nall, and Autumn Rose.

· Amy Farris, Christine Flickinger, and Dustin Snyder were chosen for the Senior Best Citizenship awards.

· Christine Flickinger received an Army ROTC Scholarship to the University of Louisville.

· Erik Martinez received an Air Force ROTC Scholarship.

· Josh Witten received an Army ROTC Scholarship to Western Kentucky University.

· Three North Hardin students were selected for the 2005 Youth Tour to Washington, DC, sponsored by the Nolin RECC – Jessica Bondy, Jessica Essing, and Steven McDonald.  Veronica Campbell from North Hardin was chosen as first alternate.

· Sean Mize won 1st place for his Yearbook Commercial in the PSA/TV Spot Division at the Western Film and Video Festival held at WKU.

· Members of the North Hardin “Trojan Triumph”, the Television Production classes, and the yearbook staff participated in the Kentucky High School Journalism Association State Convention.  The 2nd period TVP crew won 1st place for Best Newscast.  “Trojan Headlines” members were A. J. Raine, Jennifer Williams, Victor Cabrera, Vandrick Parker, Tim Allen, Adam Lynch, and Samantha Ortega.  The yearbook won honorable mention for photography, 3rd place for advertising, and 1st place for overall coverage.  The “Trojan Triumph” staffers Rachel Williams won honorable mention for feature writing, Matt McGuire won 2nd place for sports writing, Katrina Craig won 1st place for advertising, and Steven McDonald won 1st place for review writing.  The staff took honorable mention for overall design, and 1st place in single page layout.  Overall the newspaper won 2nd place in General Excellence.  Congratulations! 

·  “Trojan Triumph” staffers also won the following awards at the 2005 Mark of Excellence Awards from the Western Kentucky University Journalism Department:  2nd place, Katrina Craig for Sports Writing; 2nd place, Ashley Parrish for Photography; 2nd place, Graphics Team for Editorial Cartooning; 4th place in Most Valuable Staff Member category went to Angelika Masero.  The Staff placed 2nd in the State for the Best Overall newspaper.  Honorable mentions went to Keshia Porter for News Writing, Angelika Masero for Editorial Writing, Katrina Craig and Alicia Holbert for Ad Design, and the staff for Front Page Design.

· At least five students attended Kentucky Boys State Week – names were unavailable at printing.

· Five students attended KYGirls State Week – Jessica Essing, Lisa Heath, Sonja Moorman, Megan Thompson.

· The North Hardin Y-Club attended the Kentucky Youth Assembly and was runner-up in the Outstanding Delegation category.  David Padron served as Governor for this year’s state conference.  Greg Neblett was recognized as an outstanding speaker from approximately 800 delegates.  He was invited to attend the Conference on National Affairs in North Carolina during the summer.  Monika Punjack and Steven McDonald successfully argued their case as advocates in the Supreme Court.  Matt Dymowski, Lekendre Leandre, and Daniel Shutt authored a bill that was passed by committee, the House of Representatives, and the Senate.  Meagan Lawson and Greg Neblett were named to the Leadership Team for the Kentucky Youth Assembly.

· North Hardin Y-Club also attended the Kentucky United Nation’s Assembly representing the country of Nepal.  Greg Neblett was selected as Premiere Summitt President.  Matt Dymowski was elected as President of the United Nation’s Security Council for next year.  Robbie Markert was recognized as one of the outstanding speakers.  Greg, Matt, and Robbie were invited to represent Kentucky this summer at the Conference on National Affairs in North Carolina.

· Congratulations to the following students who placed in the 5th annual Teen Theatre Festival in Somerset, KY.  Runners-up in the comedy scene division were Lynette Cordero and Amanda Chahalis.  The following received Awards of Merit for Outstanding Performances:  Efren Padilla, musical solo; Ashley Stotler, comedy monologue; Joseph Johnson, dramatic monologue; Benjamin Morgan and Jessica Cole, dramatic scene; and LeDarius Trowell and KC Compton, comedy scene.

· The following North Hardin students competed in the Finals of the Kentucky State Fair Coca-Cola Talent Classic as members of the Youth Theatre of Hardin County Song and Dance Ensemble – Marah Davies, Darryl DeLoach, Detrick Johnson, and Sean Mize.

· During the Class of 2005 Senior Trip to King’s Island, LaJoy Debreaux was the winner of the “Star Search” daily talent show.

· North Hardin FCCLA members competed at the Regional STAR events.  Stacey Dirolf will represent Region 5 as the Vice President for STAR Events next year and Tarah Boggs will represent Region 5 as the Vice President for Community Service.  Julie Hamlet and Stacey Dirolf won 1st place in the region and went on to win 2nd place in the state in the Chapter Showcase Display event.  Placing second at the Regional STAR events were Tarah Boggs, Sarah Bondy, Sarah Hudson, and Rebecca Rayls in the National Programs in Action event.

· FEA members competed for the first time as a club at the state conference at Eastern Kentucky University.  Keyleigh Felvus won 3rd place for Scrapbook competition, Stacey Dirolf placed3rd in the Essay Contest, Detrick Johnson took 2nd place honors in Impromptu Speaking, and Ashley Woosley won 2nd place in the Display category.

· The following FBLA students won regional awards qualifying them for competition at the State Conference in Louisville:  Travis Weisshaupt in Accounting; Colt Wolfe in FBLA Principles and Procedures; Terralisha Butts, Sarah Hudson, and DeAndra Jones won first place in the region in Entrepreneurship.  Travis Weisshaupt won 4th place in the State Accounting I competition.

· Robert Rios competed in the district, region, and State academic team competitions in the Social Studies Written Assessment.  

· The JROTC Girls IDR Team placed fourth in the Southeastern Regional Drill Meet in Montgomery, Alabama out of 40 high schools from Alabama, Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi, and Tennessee.  

· Roby Markert won 1st place, Individual Exhibition at the Southeastern Drill Meet in Montgomery, Alabama.

· The JROTC Drill Teams and Colorguards competed in the Washington, Indiana Invitational Drill Meet.  The Girls IDR Team commanded by Jessica Reidling won 2nd place.  The Girls IDR Squad commanded by Christine Flickinger won 4th place.  The Boys Colorguard commanded by Johns Capuchino took 3rd place.  Overall, North Hardin won 3rd place at the Meet.

· Roby Markert won 1st place in IDR Individual Competition at the Washington, Indiana Meet.

· The North Hardin JROTC Cadet Battalion underwent a triennial inspection by members of the 7th Brigade of the U. S. Army Command.  Our cadets scored 584.4 points out of a possible 600, a 97.4% score.  This accomplishment makes it possible for our cadet battalion to be declared an “Honor Unit with Distinction,” the highest possible rating, for the next three years.

· TSA members attending the Regional TSA Competition entered eight events and placed in seven.  North Hardin students won the Technology bowl for the second year in a row.

· North Hardin students once again excelled at the Kentucky TSA conference.  Mariah Fletcher, Morgen Matlock, Cory Blair, Tom Morgan, and William Paddock all finished as a top 10 finalist in the state in individual competitions.  Matthew Ballard received 3rd place in the SciVis (Science Visualization) category.  Morgen Matlock placed 3rd in Technical Research & Report Writing; Mathew Ballard also placed 2nd in the state in Desktop Publishing, while Kenneth Wilcox was 2nd in the state in Technical Sketching and Application.  State Champions, 1st place awards went to William Paddock and Moises Rodriguez for Electronic Research and Experimentation, and to Tom Morgan and Cory Blair for Technology Systems.

· Steven McDonald was elected the Kentucky Association of National Honor Society President for 05-06.  At the state convention, members of the North Hardin National Honor Society chapter also won the following:  
3rd place in Outstanding Service Project; 3rd place in Outstanding Scrapbook Competition; David Padron took 3rd place in the Speech Competition, and the Chapter won 1st place in the Outstanding Chapter Competition.

· Greg Neblett won 4th place in the State Foreign Language Festival in German Extemporaneous Prose Reading, Level II.  

· Angelika Masero brought home three awards from the State Foreign Language Festival in German – 3rd place in Grammar/Vocabulary, Level V, 3rd place in Listening Proficiency, Level V, and 1st place in the state in the  Oral Proficiency, Level V category.

· The following students received 6th place in the State Foreign Language Festival in Spanish Categories:  Adam McCallum, Grammar/Vocabulary, Level I; Amy Edwards, Grammar/Vocabulary Level II; Sarah Hudson, Grammar/Vocabulary, Level II, and Lyric Angus, Listening Proficiency, Level II.

· Kayleigh Felvus received 4th place in the State Foreign Language Festival in Spanish, Listening Proficiency, Level IV.

· Alyssa Rose took 3rd place in the State Foreign Language Festival in Oral Proficiency, Level I.

· A group of students took 2nd place in the State Foreign Language Festival in Spanish Group Construction Model – Richie Blam, Kathia Cartagena, and Pam Vogel.

· Ivrelisse Lopez-Cruz won 2nd in Spanish Native Speaker Recitation of a Literary Piece at the State Foreign Language Festival.

· The North Hardin Wind Symphony was invited to play at the Midwest Band Directors Clinic in Chicago.

· The Trojan Marching Band place 3rd in the St. Petersburg Bands of America Regional Championship, 6th in the Murfreesboro Bands of America Regional winning best music performance in class 2A, and won class 2A at the Papa John’s Bands of America Regional winning outstanding music, visual and general effect categories.  The Marching Band also won the Grand Champion award at the Kentucky Governor’s Gold Cup Competition this year winning Outstanding music, color guard, and class 4A champion.  Finishing the season the band won 1st place in the large band division and received the mayor’s trophy.

· Ten students were chosen for the Kentucky All-State Bands and Orchestra – Richard Cowles, Jaephus Craig, Demilou deGuzman, Brittany Ford, Steven Hall, Tyrone Johnson, Dorinda Kutil, Megan Ruiz, Allison Stokes, and Jennifer Young. 

· The North Hardin Concert Band, Symphonic Band, and the North Hardin Wind Symphony each received a distinguished rating at state KMEA concert band festival.

· Candice Freeman was named football homecoming queen, Amy Farris was 1st runner-up, and Danielle Reesor was 2nd runner-up.

· Annsophie Lemvigh, one of our foreign exchange students, was crowned 2005 basketball homecoming queen and Tyree Yopp was named the basketball homecoming king.  Hope Brown was the 2005 homecoming prince and Maurice Gosa was named the homecoming prince.

· The North Hardin Football Team was the Region 2 District 3 Champs and came in Region 2 runner-up in KHSAA Class 4A football.

· All-Area Football Designations included:  First Team Offense – Calvin Bini, Joel Brown, Cornelius Horne, James Martin, and Keaton Reeves; First Team Defense – Calvin Bini, Cornelius Horne, and Keaton Reeves;  Second Team Offense – Kyle Comezind and Mark Terry; Second Team Defense – Andre Autry and Joel Brown;  Honorable Mention – Josh Chafin and Skylar Lear.

· Mark Terry was names All Area Offensive Sophomore of the Year and Andre Autry was named Defensive Sophomore of the Year.

· Coach Washington and his staff were named All Area Coaches of the Year.

· Lydia Gumm competed in the state golf tournament for the second year in a row.  Lydia is an elementary school student playing for North Hardin High School.

· Michael Johnson, Bobby Windham, and Olivia Mitchell qualified to compete at the State Cross Country Meet.

· Students scored well in the State Mason Dixon Track Meet.  Eighth place winners in the state were:  Tarayla Merriweather in the Girls 55 meter dash, Ashley Boykin in the Girls 400 meter dash, and Kara Calvert in the Girls Shot Put.  Fifth place winners included James Martin in the Boys Shot Put, and the Girls 4x200 meter relay made up of Chianta Holmes, Tarayla Merriweather, Ieasha Myles, and Jameccia Poe.  Second place winners were Jameccia Poe in the Girls Long Jump, Calvin Bini in the Boys High Jump, and A. J. Youngblood in the Boys Triple Jump.

· Jenne’ Jackson was named to the Girls KY All-Star Basketball Team, the first ever Trojan Girls Basketball member to be chosen for this honor.   She was also nominated to the McDonald’s All-American Team.

· Jenne’ Jackson was voted Regional Player of the Year.  She and Hope Brown were named to the All Region Team.

· Hope Brown joined the elite North Hardin Girls Basketball “1000 Point Club” this year.

· For the first time in school history, the girls basketball team went into the district tournament as the #1 seed.  The girls won the District Championship.

· Hope Brown, Jenne’ Jackson, Misha Prince, & Brittany Ware were named to the All-District Tourney Team.

· Hope Brown was chosen by area coaches as the Sophomore of the Year and Player of the Year in Area Girls Basketball.

· The following were named to the All Area Girls Basketball Team – Hope Brown, Jenne’ Jackson, and Brittany Ware.

· The following were named to the All Area Boys Basketball Team – Brandon Bolden and Terrance Withers.  Andre Autry, Cornelius Horne and James Sykes received Honorable Mention.  Brandon Bolden and Terrance Withers were also named to the Boys All Region Team.

· Eleven wrestlers participated in the state wrestling tournament.  Those making the second round of winners were Matt Eck, Josh Johnson, Mark Jones, Chris Range, Keeton Reeves, & Ty Wolfe.  Mark Jones & Keaton Reeves both placed 5th in the state in their individual weight classes.  The team made the top 20 in the state.

· The Boys track team was conference champion, runner-up in region, and competed at the State Meet.

· Ashley Boykin won 1st place in the 400 meter run at the State Track and Field Meet.  She’s a state champ!  

· The girls track and field team were region champs for the 13th year in a row and competed at the State Meet.

· FCCLA, TSA, FFA, and FBLA clubs worked together to sponsor a children’s book drive and collected approximately 1200 books for area children.

· Staff members, National Honor Society members, and other students, combined to make up teams for the Big Brothers Big Sisters Bowl for Kids Sake and raised over $1200.00 for this year’s campaign.  North Hardin received a trophy for most donations during the hour our teams bowled.

· Again this year the PE classes raised money for the American Heart Association, and received a plaque in recognition of 10 years of participation in “Hoops for Heart.”

· North Hardin staff members saved over $53,000 last school year through the energy savings program.

· Jenne’ Jackson signed a national letter of intent to play basketball with the University of Kentucky.

· Jodi Pence signed a letter of intent to play softball with Eastern Kentucky University.

· Calvin Bini signed a letter of intent to play football with Kentucky Wesleyan University.

· A. J. Youngblood signed a letter of intent to play football with Thomas More College.

· Chris Hansen signed a letter of intent to play football with Thomas More College.

· Branden Bolden signed a letter of intent to play basketball with Thomas More College.

· Shelly Kylor signed with the University of Kentucky to participate in the Athletic Training Program.

· SGM Paul Gray was selected as the Regional JROTC Instructor of the Year for the United States.

· SGM Gray was also named Educator of the Year by the Radcliff Optimist Club.

· Larry Downs was named an Honorary Life Member of the Kentucky Technology Student Association at the state TSA Conference this year.

· Out of 500 Y-Club advisors in Kentucky, Debra Berenbroick was selected as one of 25 advisors to attend the Inaugural Advisor Summit this June.

· Gina Aldridge was named Media Advisor of the Year at the Western Kentucky University Mark of Excellence Awards Ceremony.

· Maria Batistoni received two grants from the Community Education Council for a Service Learning Project and a Nursing home project.

· Tonya Vowels was an ExCEL award finalist and received an Education Foundation grant this year.

· Five North Hardin graduates were chosen as 2004 Hardin County Schools Distinguished Alumni – Elaine Wiseman Geer (1975), Thomas Lirot (1978), Gina Ryan (1980), Darryl Murray (1981), and Allison Kimble (1985).

